Planning application comment was submitted on the21 September 2023 18:33 PM
The following is a comment on application P222728/N by Louise Buckle

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: This industrial size plant is completely at odds with the local infrastructure and ecology. We already
have huge issues with pollution in local rivers of the Lugg and Wye. Transporting waste from massive poultry
sheds over long distances to a site not set up in terms of the suitability of the local road infrastructure to handle
the heavy transport traffic increase and using fuel in order to do so does not make economic or logical sense.
This is not an agricultural planning permission but a waste management plant and should be considered as part
of a designated industrial area with the transport infrastructure and hazard management to suit.

This is not adding in any way to local prosperity and business, it does not have merit in terms of providing much
employment or improving the local landscape and conversely the risks potentially associated with the site are
huge in terms of safety at such a large size plant, air pollution, leaks into water catchment areas, traffic pollution
and noise.
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Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Louise

Last name: Buckle
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Postcode: HR13QS
Address: Rose Cottage
HEREFORD

Herefordshire

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: There is no suitable mitigating contribution that would make
sense of granting this planning application

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=222728

Form reference: FS-Case-548881054





